
 

Town of Vienna, Virginia Police Department 

Media Information Release 

 
Sexual Assault Suspect Arrested 

 

 
Celvin Aragon Flores 

 
On May 15, 2023, the Vienna Police Department received a report of a sexual assault case 

involving a minor victim. The incident occurred when the suspect met the juvenile female online 

through a social media app, engaged in a sexual encounter with her at a park in Vienna. 

Detectives from the Criminal Investigations Section, dedicated to this case, conducted interviews 

with the victim and witnesses, coordinated a forensic rape examination, and obtained search 

warrants. 

The suspect, identified as Celvin Aragon Flores, residing in the 100 Block of Patrick Street SE in 

Vienna, was successfully apprehended by the detectives on May 18, 2023. He has been formally 

charged with sodomy, rape, aggravated sexual battery, and animate object penetration. As the 

case progresses, additional charges are expected to be filed. 

The Victim Services and Child Protective Services have been notified and will provide the 

necessary assistance and ongoing support for the victim. 

 

If you have information related to this investigation, please contact: 

M.P.O. Juan Vazquez - Town of Vienna Police Department juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703-255-7845  


